
 
Industrial Device Business Division 

Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

  

Product Discontinuation Announcement 

Small / Slim Object Detection Area Sensor NA1‐11 

Dear valued customers, 

This letter is to notify you that the Small / Slim Object Detection Area Sensor NA1‐11 series will be discontinued due 

to discontinuation of its main parts. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your kind understanding. 
 

■End of order acceptance 

September 26, 2024 
 

■Discontinued product and recommended substitutes 

Discontinued product Recommended substitutes 

Small / Slim Object Detection Area Sensor 
NA1‐11 series 
          

Not available 

* Special ordered products and accessories / options are included. 

* Please note that due to changes in market conditions, it may be difficult to obtain parts and the order end 

date may be pushed forward. If the order end date is moved forward, we will inform you as soon as we 

know. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of Industrial Device Business Division, Panasonic 

Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

■Discontinuation on September 26, 2024 

 
Discontinued products Recommended substitutes 

Model No. Part No. Model No. Part No. 

Area Sensor 

NA1-11 UNA111 

Not available NA1-11-C5        UNA111C5 

NA1-11-PN       UNA111PN 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The IA Product Team 


